
From: Martin Sinai Rayman  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:48 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: Martin Sinai Rayman D. D. S. Pediatric Dentistry  
Subject: Walgreens's entrance-exit  
  
 
The Lindaro-3rd St. entrance-exit should not be closed.  
WE use the Walgreens on at the Lindaro entrance frequently. 
Although I am a resident of Kentfield, I once had an office & business license in San 
Rafael. 
My wife & I have allways shopped & gone for entertainment in San Rafael.  We were 
there yesterday & I was there today. 
Thanks, 
Marty Rayman 
 
 



From:  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:54 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Walgreens 3rd Street Entrance Closure  
  
I would like to voice my opinion that I am against the closure of this entrance on 3rd Street side. It is much 
more convenient and makes sense logistically to have entrances and exits on both the Lootens and 3rd 
Street locations based on our needs.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Kristin Stoerker 
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